
Congratulations to Upper Arlington Basketball Coaches
 
Congratulations to Upper Arlington High School Basketball coaches
on the recent 'I'm In Too Basketball Camp' for athletes with special
needs.  For details on the camp and ideas on how other
communities can replicate this, contact Coach Matt Weikert at
mandew98@gmail.com.
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